
 

 
 

Students in grades 9-11, if you missed pictures on the 19th, or you want a retake for your picture, please go 
to the main office of your grade level and sign up on the sheet. Even if you are not purchasing pictures, 
everyone needs to take a picture for an ID.  Retakes will be Thursday, October 26th.  You will not be able to 
have a make-up picture taken if you do not have an appointment. 
 
Homecoming tickets will be on sale today and tomorrow during all lunch periods.  The cost is $6.00 per ticket, everyone must 

have a ticket, there will be no tickets sold at the door.  This is a semi-formal dance, no jeans or shorts.  This dance is for all 

students, grades 9-12, and no outside students or middle school students can attend.  Southern ID cards will be checked at the 

door.  Any student who does not have an ID card from this year due to being absent you can use last year’s ID card. 

 

Spirit Week is here. In honor of homecoming weekend, there will be themed dress days during this week.  

Friday is Black and Gold Day.  Be sure to dress up and show us your Ram Pride.  

 

There will be an 11:50 early dismissal on Friday, October 20th.  The bus schedule will be the following. 11:50, 

3:00 and 5:15 
 

The Key club will be selling Krispy Kreme donuts for only one dollar, Friday after school by the 1,000 

doors and in the 11-12 main entrance. 

 
Are you a guy or a girl looking for something to wear to Homecoming? 

Come check out the clothing in the Vintage Hut in room 210 of the 11/12 building during all study halls and 

lunch periods. 

All items of clothing are one dollar, unless you cannot afford it. 

We have a nice selection of Khakis and dress shirts for boys and dresses and dress pants for girls. 

Any questions see Mrs. Berardi, Mr. McGuire or Mrs. Kubarewicz. 

 

The cheerleading booster club will be taking pictures in the wrestling room during the dance. You will receive a  

5x7 print with frame up to 6 people for $5.00.  You can only pay with cash, and can get additional prints of your 

picture for $3.00.  This will benefit the cheerleaders. 

 

Any girl who is interested in playing powder puff, MUST ATTEND a mandatory meeting on Tuesday, October 

24th from 2:15 to 3:00, meeting locations will be posted shortly. Seniors, room 211, sophomores, room 

8-8, freshmen, room 5-3. 
 

Ladies of the Class of 2019, it is powder puff time!  Meeting on Tuesday, Oct 24th in 9-14 with Coach Derion at 

2:15.  Get your permission slip and find out the practice schedule.  Make a memory! 
 

The Student Council will be selling Boo Grams in lunches 10/23-10/27.  Send a spooky greeting with a treat to 

a friend to be delivered in homeroom.  They are only twenty five cents each or five for a dollar.  
 

Get rewarded for getting straight A’s with discounts from Jetty.  The more A’s you get the more discount you will 

receive.  
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The Southern Regional Theater Company will be presenting “Radium Girls” Wed. Nov. 1st and Thursday Nov. 

2nd at 7:00 pm.  You may pre order tickets until Oct. 25th, forms are available in both main offices or on the 

school web site. 

 

There will be a meeting for anyone who is interested in going on a trip to Costa Rica in the 9/10 library on 

Tuesday, November 14th from 2:30-3:00.  
 

 
 


